
Club Managers Message 
 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year and on behalf of all of us at Harbour Plaza Golf Club, I wish you a safe and 

joyous holiday season. 

 

Our golf course continues to be in great shape and we are confident in maintaining these conditions through the 

winter thanks to our agronomic programs that Ron and Fan Guo Ping have put in place.  We will continue to work 

to improve our tee boxes and bunkers.  Winter is also our project season and you will see our annual tree trimming 

program beginning as well as repairing course drainage.  You can see the result of these works with the quality of 

our turf continuing to improve year by year. 

 

Please join us in congratulating our winners from the 2018 Club Championship with Mr. Li Guo Hua winning the 

Men’s Championship, Ms. Mao Tao Rong winning the Women’s Championship and Tsai Wen Ming coming out on 

top in our Senior Division.  Former Champions participating in this year’s event include Jeff Wang, Simon Fang, 

Roy Zhang and Wang Xiao Li. 

 

We also played in a home and home event with Foshan Golf Club on November 9
th

 in Foshan and back at HPGC 

on November 16th.  Both teams played great golf on their home courses with HPGC winning over the two days.  

Thanks to General Manager Julian Small and everyone from Foshan Golf Club for their wonderful hospitality.  

 

Please be aware that we will be increasing our monthly dues to 1100 RMB per month beginning January 1
st
, in 

order to keep up with the costs of maintaining our facilities.  We appreciate your understanding and support. 

 

Once again, on behalf of all of us at HPGC, we wish you a happy and safe holiday season and look forward to 

seeing you at the club. 

 

With Best Regards 

 

Tim 

 


